
11th of May 2017 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I wish to voice my concerns about the idea of homeopathic products being declared not 
therapeutic goods. I have a small family with 2 children and have seen and experienced what 
they can do for our family and the amazing benefits. Also as a chiropractic practitioner, I have 
seen the immense benefits it has given to many patients, being a safe and effective alternative 
to most other medicines. It concerns me at the thought of them not being available. I demand 
that the option to keep homeopathy regulated the way it is. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Anna Meade 
 
 




